
June 1, 2016 

 

Public Utility Commission of Oregon 

201 High St SE 

Suite 100 

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Attention: Filing Center 

 

Advice No. 16-07-G Supplemental (2016 Tariff Housekeeping Filing) 

 

After discussions with Commission Staff, the Company has changed the proposed effective date 

of the tariff revisions listed below, and cancellation of Sheet 497, from July 1, 2016 to July 6, 

2016 in order to better coincide with the Commission’s Public Meeting schedule.  Therefore, 

attached for filing with the Commission are the following proposed tariff sheet revisions: 

 

Proposed Revision Cancels Revision Schedule Title 

Supplemental Twelfth 

Revision Sheet B 
Eleventh Revision Sheet B Table of Contents 

Supplemental First 

Revision Sheet C 
Original Sheet C Table of Contents - Rules 

Supplemental First 

Revision Sheet D 
Original Sheet D Description of Service Area 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at 509-495-8620 or Joe Miller 

at 509-495-4546. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Senior Manager, Rates and Tariffs 

 

Enclosures (Revised Tariffs) 

Avista Corp. 

1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 

Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 

Telephone 509-489-0500 

Toll Free   800-727-9170 

 

 

    








